L.
Linda Williams
To: Toni McCoy
Subject: RE: 000736-TI
Ok, will do. Thanks.
————— Original Message-----
From: Toni McCoy
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2000 4:06 PM
To: Linda Williams
Subject: 000736-TI
Hi Linda,
This docket should be treated as just an IXC application.
The application to acquire assets, etc... should really have been treated as just a

notification to the Commission and not as part of the docket title and/or recommendation.
I contacted the Consultant and asked if the company was requesting a waiver of the
slamming rule and he said no. They were just making the FLPSC aware of the acquisition.
This is not a transfer of the other companies certificates. The other companies plan to
cancel the certificates at a later date. Companies can acquire assets as much as they
want and the FLPSC isn't involved unless there is a waiver or transfer/assignment of a
certificate.

Can you change the Casr title back to: Application for certificate to provide
interexchange :
telecommunications service by PT-1 Counsel Inc.

Thank you,

Toni
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